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Our Reception pupils went on a wonderful trip to Bocketts 
Farm, a day filled with excitement, exploration, and 
hands-on learning! The children fed and petted the 
animals, listening carefully as the farm staff explained 
how they care for them. The trip brought our topic book, 
Farmer Duck to life, demonstrating the many 
responsibilities of farmers. They showed great curiosity, 
asking thoughtful questions about life on the farm, like 
“how do the farmers know the animals are happy?”. Our 
favourite part of the trip was the tractor ride, where we 
got to see alpacas, pigs, donkeys, and even a royal cow 
said to be sent from the Queen!

We are incredibly proud to share the success 
of Armstrong Class in the recent Young 
Writers competition. This exciting challenge 
required children to craft a complete story 
using just 100 words, all based around a 
magical theme. It was a true test of 
creativity, imagination, and precision—and 
our pupils certainly rose to the occasion!

Each child worked hard to shape their ideas 
into short but powerful tales filled with 
enchantment, wonder, and surprises. The 
limited word count encouraged them to 
think carefully about language and 
storytelling, and the results were truly 
impressive.

A huge congratulations goes to the following 
children whose stories stood out and have 
been selected for publication in a special 
Young Writers anthology:

Yuv Bij,  Riya Khunti, 
Ansha Limbu,  Kunsha Limbu, 
Kartik Kamble, Rahima Sheikh, 
Ammara Mahmood,  Mannu Arora, 

Ibrahim Abdurrahman, Lanswart Demelo, 
Zoya Hanind,  Ravi Khimasia, 
Evelyn Fortune,  Mariyah Aziz.

These talented young writers not only 
earned the honour of having their stories 
published in a professionally produced 
book—which will be available for families to 
purchase—but also received certificates to 
recognise their wonderful achievement.

This has been a fantastic opportunity to 
celebrate creative writing in our classroom, 
and it has inspired many children to 
continue writing and sharing their magical 
ideas. We are so proud of everyone who 
took part and cannot wait to see what 
stories they create next!

Curriculum update

Year 2 Forensic Science 
Workshop

Year 2 had a fantastic time putting 
their detective skills to the test 
during their Forensic Science 
Workshop! Pupils explored the 
exciting world of forensic evidence, 
using fingerprints, footprints, and 
even DNA to help ‘solve a crime’. 
They learnt about the importance 
of collecting different types of 
evidence and thought like real 
scientists throughout the day. The 
children learnt about different 
types of fingerprints and discovered 
that our fingerprints are unique! 
Well done to all of Year 2 for your 
curiosity, teamwork, and brilliant 
scientific thinking!



Edison primary 
Newsletter

Date Year Groups Venue

Tuesday 1st July Year 3 and 4 pupils Wycombe House Cricket 
Club
10:00am

Tuesday 8th July Year 1 and 2 pupils Edison Primary School
9:15am- 10:30am

Tuesday 8th July Reception pupils Edison Primary School 
2:00- 3:00pm

Parents we are pleased to announce 
that we will be working in partnership 
with Wycombe House Cricket Club in 
holding our KS2 Sports Days off site 
this year.

The KS1 Reading Café was a fantastic 
success! It was wonderful to see so many 
children excited to dive into books linked to 
their current learning. The joy on their faces 
as they read with their parents and peers 
truly highlighted the power of reading for 
pleasure. Events like this help nurture a 
lifelong love of reading, and it was lovely to 
witness KS1 pupils discovering and enjoying 
new stories. A big thank you to all the 
families who joined us and made the event 
so special – your support makes all the 
difference.

Edison Primary School has  
been working in 
collaboration with Stronger 
Starts Tesco in the bid to 
raise money for our school. 

We are raising money to 
develop our outdoor 
learning environments and 
playground spaces. Support 
our school by picking up a 
blue plastic coin and voting 
for us. Voting ends on the 
30th June! All votes can be 
made in any Tesco 
Supermarket in Hounslow 
such as Osterley and Dukes 
Green- Feltham. 

On Friday 20th June 2025, Edison Primary took part in an exciting Dodgeball Festival 
held at Osterley Sports Centre. The event brought together teams from eight schools, all 
showcasing great energy and enthusiasm.
Our boys performed exceptionally well, displaying outstanding teamwork, resilience, and 
sportsmanship throughout the day. Their hard work and determination paid off as 
Edison finished in 1st place, a fantastic achievement!
We are extremely proud of all the boys for their incredible effort and the way they 
represented our school. Congratulations to the team on a well-deserved victory—well 
done, Team Edison!

What a fantastic day we had at our Year 5 
and Year 6 Sports Day at Wycombe House 
Cricket Club! The weather was kind, the 
energy was high, and our pupils truly 
shone. From sprints to relays, every child 
gave their best and demonstrated 
incredible determination, teamwork, and 
sportsmanship. It was a joy to see so 
many smiles, cheers, and supportive 
moments throughout the day. A huge 
thank you to all the staff involved in 
running a smooth and successful event, 
and to our parents and carers for your 
continued support. We are so proud of our 
young athletes



Going Over and Above
We continue to have high expectations for our pupils, playing close attention to  Being a 

good mathematician and Keeping our learning environments safe and tidy
Our pupils were celebrated in our weekly Celebration HT assembly for their ongoing 

commitment and efforts to adhering to four school principles: Ready, Respectful, Safe 
and Kind.

Attendance Winners for week 
beginning Monday 9th June 2025

Attendance Winners for week 
beginning Monday 16th June 2025
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Class Name of the pupil

Newton David Tinca

Watson Serina Vilkhu

Franklin Isaac Kazi

Pasteur Shifaa Vohra

Fleming Zulekha Fatima

Curie Waniya Riaz

Faraday Jace McNair 

Carson Zain Ali 

Goodall Nivin Vinoth

Armstrong Sahib  Sohi

Jemison Nadia Rawa

Hawking Safa Sheikh

Einstein Alexander Goraya 

Bell Emanuel Iova

Class Name of the pupil

Bell Sofia Chiril

Newton Viktoriia Martsyshyn

Watson Dunia Omar

Franklin Hunter Potter

Pasteur Veer Parbat

Fleming Ammar Awais 

Curie Manraj Kumar

Faraday Charvik Neradabilli

Carson Drake Michel

Goodall Arya Jassal

Armstrong Mariyah Aziz

Jemison Arpit Sharma

Hawking Cain Gassie-Williams

Einstein Cody Gassie-Williams

Registration Form Attendance

Y5 Armstrong 98.5%

Y6 Hawking 98.1%

Y2 Fleming 96.9%

Y3 Curie 95.6%

Y3 Faraday 95.2%

Y1 Watson 93.3%

Y4 Goodall 93.2%

Y4 Carson 92.8%

YR Newton 92.5%

YR Bell 92.4%

Y6 Einstein 91.4%

Y1 Franklin 89.3%

Y2 Pasteur 89.3%

Y5 Jemison 87.5%

Registration Form Attendance

Y2 Fleming 99.0%

Y3 Curie 98.4%

Y5 Armstrong 98.1%

Y6 Einstein 97.3%

Y4 Carson 96.2%

Y1 Watson 95.3%

Y4 Goodall 94.6%

YR Newton 93.5%

Y6 Hawking 92.6%

YR Bell 91.4%

Y1 Franklin 91.3%

Y3 Faraday 91.0%

Y2 Pasteur 90.3%

Y5 Jemison 86.4%
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